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31 March 2021

Via email to: neighbourhood.planning@greatercambridgeplanning.org

Dear Sir’/Madam,

Waterbeach Neighbourhood Plan Consultation (Regulation 16)
Notice under Regulation 16 of the Neighbourhood Planning (General) Regulations

Thank you for your correspondence, received on the 15" February 2021, notifying
Highways England of the above consultation. | have reviewed the Waterbeach
Neighbourhood Plan 2020-2031 and associated documents and have the following

observations/comments.

The Neighbourhood Plan has a large focus on sustainability. These polices are likely to
be beneficial locally but are outside of the scope of comment by Highways England in
relation to the Strategic Road Network. Highways England has no further comment to

make on the plan.

Please contact us at PlanningEE@highwaysengland.co.uk if you require any clarification.

Yours faithfully,

Emma Wood
Spatial Planner
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